
Avon blasting affects Randolph 
 Randolph residents near Stoughton Street and Fitch 
Terrace are affected by the “blasting zone” at the T.L. Edwards 
site across the town border in Avon. The blasting has caused 
structural damage to walls and basements.   
 

 Few Avon residents hear the blasting – but Randolph 
residential neighborhoods are near there – hundreds of homes 
have been damaged by the repeated blasts and vibrations, which 
cause sinkholes and cracks in foundations and walls.  
 

             
 The people of Randolph would like to tell the people of 
Avon – our neighbors – about this issue. Please sign a new 
petition to present to the Avon Town Meeting to be heard by the 
Avon Select Board and Avon Town Meeting. They have denied 
our previous two petitions but this one is designed to be 
impossible to dismiss.  
 

 Some Randolph residents are initiating a lawsuit – you can 
participate if your property has damages. Attorney Jessica Natal 
has begun to work for some abutters: Insurance Claim HQ; Hair 
Shunnarah Trial Attorneys; 504-265-1642 / jnatal@hstalaw.com  
  
 Contact for petition: Randolph Town Councilor Jesse 
Gordon at jesse@jessegordon.com or text (617) 320-6989. 

   

 

 


